
RECORD VENDOR COMMITTEE   
10.16.2013, 9:15 a.m., Little Rock Headquarters 
 
The meeting was called to order by Commissioner Scott.  Committee members 
present were Commissioners Campbell, Lamberth and Engstrom, and 
Commissioner Baldridge was present via conference call.  Also present were 
ALC Chairman Hammons, Commissioner Pickard, Director Woosley, Auditor 
Brown and staff members Block, Vick, and others. 
 
Chairman Scott recognized Toben Molica, Scientific Games Vice President of 
Sales, to give a presentation (in file).   The report was an overview of the 
company and its global presence, as well as its presence in Arkansas.  He 
touched upon SGI’s acquisition of WMS, licensed lottery games, loyalty and 
rewards programs, and internet-based services for lotteries.  
 
Next, Commissioner Scott recognized Mr. Steve Beck, Regional Sales Director 
for Intralot.  Mr. Beck introduced Intralot representatives Toula Argentis, 
CFO, Byron Booth, V.P. Government Relations, and Jay Lapine, General 
Counsel, and he acknowledged Intralot employees in the audience.  Mr. Beck 
gave a presentation (in file) which provided an overview of Intralot and its 
vision for the future in its partnership with the Arkansas Lottery.   
 
Commissioner Scott thanked both vendors taking the time to meet with the 
Vendor Committee.   
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.   


